
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
June 4, 2018 

2:15 PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
  
Operators: Lonnie, Peter      

 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
Under Ground Fuel Tank   
 Lonnie is going to contact Keystone Petroleum to have them test the tank to see if the 
 outer shell may be leaking. There is no leak of the diesel fuel so it’s not a big issue 
 but we want to take care of this issue as soon as possible. Dave said about looking at 
 the council minutes when the sewer plant was rebuilt to find the contractor.    

 
 
 

1. Sewer Separation Project, Anticipated Construction Schedule  
   Scott has sent out updates on a weekly base and right now   
   everything is running along without much issue. Greg Rogalski  
   gave an update on the project as well. Some questions from the  
   committee were answered.   
 
 
  2.  Refuse Contract  
     Scott reported that the bids will be open at the work shop of the  
   council meeting at 6:30 PM.  
 
     

     3.  E-one Pump and Adapter ($2,325) Promised Spare 
   Scott stated that we need to have a spare pump ready for the  
   public in case there is a pump failure they can borrow our while  
   theirs is getting repaired. Already ordered to save on shipping.  
 
  4.  Polymer Pump ($1,783) Emergency 
   Scott reported this was ordered due to we cannot run the plant without it. 
  
    
   

    Next Meeting Monday, July 2, 2018 

 


